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Chairman Warren and Members of the Committee, thank you for allowing me to share my 
thoughts on HB 2062 today. My name is Alissa Danz and I am a voter in Sedgwick County. I am 
writing today to encourage the committee to vote NO on HB 2062.  

This bill unfairly packages harmful anti-abortion language with the illusion of it seemingly being 
beneficial to pregnant persons.  Kansans have clearly made their opinions known on abortion 
rights with the voting of NO, on August 2nd, 2022. As a chairman, and a committee, your job is 
to support constituents, and I hope that applies in this regard as well. Abortion is clearly defined 
as legal in the state constitution, Kansans will not stand for the stripping of bodily autonomy and 
undermining our constitution.  

Again, thank you for hearing what I have to say on this bill, and I HIGHLY encourage you all to 
vote NO on the passage of HB 2062. Thank you.  

 


